
















Answers to Peer Review Comments 

 

At first the authors are thankful and greatly appreciate for reviewing the manuscript and raising 

some comments. Peer-Review considered that the idea of the study is interesting and the authors 

aimed to determine a novel small molecule PDGFR+ VEGFR (KDR) dual kinase inhibitor, ANG3070 

may have therapeutic benefit and reduce the number of hepato-renal transplants in patients with 

fibropolycystic kidney disease, ARPKD-CHF. The following changes have been made according to the 

reviewer’s comments.  

 

 Title of manuscript is changed to 

A novel PDGFR and VEGFR dual kinase inhibitor for fibropolycystic hepato-renal disease. 

 ARRIVE Guidelines Checklist - page numbers - pdf file attached. 

 Abstract is revised describing AIM, METHODS, RESULTS and CONCLUSION without 

exceeding the word count limits for publication.   

 Potential toxic effects of ANG3070 compound is addressed 

 Decreased the discussion part with slight modification and adjusted references.  

 The number of figures decreased by merging and removing one figure. 

 All the data is presented as Means  +/- SD 

 References formatted and added PubMed ID and/or DOI numbers if available.  

 A new conflict of interest statement attached.  

 A new audio-clip attached in MP3 format. 

 Now, the authors have revised the manuscript to address all the peer-review comments for 

publication in the WJN. 


